**APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN!** 

## CHANCELLOR'S PARENT ADVISORY BOARD



DC Public Schools (DCPS) is looking for 32 parents and caregivers from across all eight wards to join Chancellor Lewis D. Ferebee's Parent Advisory Board for School Year 2025-2026.

Every month, the Parent Advisory Board meets to connect with Dr. Ferebee, receive updates, ask questions, and engage with different DCPS leaders and teams. At these meetings, board members can learn about important projects and plans and share their thoughts.

Questions? Please email **OEA@k12.dc.gov**.

The application is open from **April 7 through May 5.** 

**APPLY TODAY!** 



bit.ly/cpabapp25



